Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:53 AM

To: 'Gretchen Scott'
Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good Morning, Ms. Scott.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 Phone: (850) 413-6467

-----Original Message-----

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Gretchen Scott

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:34 AM To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 23, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC

 FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

20200092-E2

FPL Naples FL

This sounds like a huge expense with a very small percentage of homeowners benefitting. I recommend scrapping the whole deal. I am in new home construction and while underground looks nice that's about all you will get for your dollars. The desired effect will be minimal and not even close to justifying the expenditure.

Sincerely,

Ms. Gretchen Scott 8345 WHISPER TRACE WAY APT 202 NAPLES, FL 34114-9453 (239) 777-9924 fiddlers8345@yahoo.com